U. S. NAVAL TRAINING STATION
- GREAT LAKES, ILLINOIS

December 7, 1942

Dear Phog:

I received your letter of Decem-
ber 2 concerning our January 29-30 double
header in basketball, and anything you
arrancge will be perfectly all right with

me,
With best personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

and . Mkl

PAUL D, HINKLE,
Lieutenant, USKR,
Athletie Office.

Mr, Forrest C, Allen,

Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,

Lawrence, Kansas,



